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The Honorable Maria Cantwell 
Chair 
Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Chair Cantwell: 

With this letter, I am transmitting the Transportation Infrastructure Finance and Innovation Act 
of 1998 (TIFIA) Application Process Report to Congress, as required by 23 U.S.C. § 609(b). The 
provision requires the Secretary of Transportation to submit a report to Congress that includes a 
list of all letters of interest (LOIs) and applications for TIFIA assistance received from project 
sponsors during the preceding fiscal year (FY). The report must also include copies of the 
correspondence provided to project sponsors regarding the status of their applications and 
approval. This report provides information for FYs 2020, 2021, and 2022. 

 
A similar letter has been sent to the Ranking Member of the Senate Committee on Commerce, 
Science, and Transportation and the Chairman and Ranking Member of the House Committee on 
Transportation and Infrastructure. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Morteza Farajian, Ph.D. 


	ACTION REQUESTED
	SUMMARY
	BACKGROUND
	RECOMMENDATION



